
AA St. Stephen’s Girls’ College 

Walkathon 2023-2024 – Together We Walk in UNITY 

Donation Form 

 

Alumni and friends of the extended St. Stephen’s family are invited to join in our 

Walkathon 2023-2024. However, if you are unable to join us, a donation would be most 

gratefully appreciated. All donations above HK$100 will be tax-deductible. While your 

donation is completely voluntary, it would, of course, mean a great deal to us. 

 

Please return the donation form and cheque to the St. Stephen’s Girls’ College Enquiry 

Office on or before 24 November 2023, either by mail or in person. Please mark 

“Walkathon 2023-2024” on the envelope. 

 

Information of Donor: 

Name of Donor:  

Category:   Alumni      Friend 

Year of Graduation 

(if applicable): 

 

E-mail Address:  Telephone No.:  

 

Donation Details:  

Amount of Donation (HK$): 

Cheque Bank: Cheque No.: 

Receipt YES / NO Name on the receipt: 

 

Note:  

1. As a token of our appreciation, donors will receive a SSGC mug for raising HK$500 or 

above in sponsorship. For more details, please visit the “Souvenir and Prizes” page of 

the event website. 

2. Cheque should be made payable to “St. Stephen’s Girls’ College Charitable Trust”. 

Please write your name and contact phone number on the back of the cheque. 

3. For enquiries, please contact our school office by phone at 25492521 or by email at 

walkathon@ssgc.edu.hk. 

4. For further information, please visit our school website, event website, Facebook and 

Instagram pages. 

 
 
Personal data collected shall not be used for any purpose other than those directly related to the fundraising activities 
for St. Stephen’s Girls’ College, and all information would be kept confidential and can be accessed through SSGC. 

mailto:walkathon@ssgc.edu.hk

